From: Emily Beaven

To: Mary Gourley

Subject: Fwd: Vote NO on Homeless RV Village 1,500 feet from k-8 school
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 11:02:51 AM

Hi Mary,

Please add my comments to the public comments. Thank you, Emily

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Emily Beaven

Date: Tue, Nov 30, 2021 at 11:01 AM

Subject: Vote NO on Homeless RV Village 1,500 feet from k-8 school
To:

Dear City Council Member,

Please vote NO tonight on the proposed RV Village. While I support homeless solutions, the
risk to our children is too great. The risk of being exposed to drug use, needles and or leftover
drugs on campus, and the possibility that sexual offenders are placed here is against the law
(Jessica's Law passed in 2006 prohibits sexual offenders from living less than 2,000 feet from
a school).

Please find an alternate location that is not close to a school.

Thank you,

Emily Beaven, mother

Henry Beaven (age 6 Kindergartner at Sebastopol Charter)
Frances Beaven (age 3 - will attend Sebastopol Charter)
Chris Beaven, father





